CBG

September 8, 2023

Public Notice

This Public Notice is to inform you and the residents of Wisconsin Avenue (MD-355) between the
Southbound lanes of Woodmont Avenue and Bradley Boulevard of scheduled Mill and Overlay asphalt
work to be performed by CBG Building Company (CBG) beginning Wednesday 09/13/23 through Friday
09/15/23, from 9:00pm - 5:00am, all weather permitting.

During these closures, CBG will provide skilled crews to expedite the work and utilize all proper traffic

control signage to adjust and manage a safe traffic control pattern.

All this work will be completed in said timeframe, weather permitting. Those with questions

regarding this work should contact:

Matt Lockman
CBG Building Company
Project Manager

301-680-3200

CBG BUILDING COMPANY LLC
12200 Tech Road, Suite 300
Silver Spring, Maryland 20904



